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Mr. John B. Martin, Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region V

1450 Maria Lane, Suite 210
Walnut Creek, CA 94596-5368

Re: Docket No. 50-275, OL-DPR-80
Docket No. 50-323, OL-DPR-81
Diablo Canyon Units 1 and 2

Emergency Response Facility Appraisal

ATTN: K. Prendergast

Dear Mr. Martin:

As verbally requested by your staff, enclosed is information for the
preparation of the Emergency Response Facility Appraisal scheduled for the
week of June 3, 1985. Enclosure 1 is the SPDS Safety Analysis and Enclosure 2

is a descri ption of the EARS System and Output Tables.

Kindly acknowledge receipt of this material on the enclosed copy of this
letter and return it in the enclosed addressed envelope.

Sincerely,

M. A. Raymond

for J. D. Shiffer
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